READING TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
BUDGET WORKSHOP
August 26, 2024

A special meeting of the Reading Township Board of Supervisors was held at the Township Building and called to order at 9:00 am by Wes Thomason, Chairman. Jason Phillips, Vice-Chairperson, and Mike Wigand, Supervisor, were present with Chairman Thomason presiding over the meeting. 

Others in attendance included Rodey and Amanda Hollabaugh.

The purpose of the workshop meeting is to review department requests for preparations of the 2025 budget.

Public Comments
None


Department Requests


Public Works
Supervisor Weigand found a couple used dump trucks. Vice Chairman Phillips made a motion to put the $32,00.00 received from the sale of the front-end loader into a CD for future purchase of a dump truck for Public Works, second by Supervisor Weigand; motion carried unanimously. Vice Chairman Phillips also made a motion to add the $27,000.00 from the sale of the Public Works truck to the CD for the purchase of a loader, second by Supervisor Weigand; motion carried unanimously.

Wages
Tiana Mummert Wages
Vice Chairman Phillips made a motion to rescind the original motion for Ms. Mummert to receive a $1.00 raise and 3 additional paid holidays and replaced it with a $2.00 raise and 3 additional paid holidays, second by Supervisor Weigand; motion carried unanimously.

Lease Agreements
Vice Chairman Phillips made a motion to keep the Church Lease as is at $550.00 a month, second by Supervisor Weigand; motion carried unanimously.

Vice Chairman Phillips made a motion to keep the magistrates office rent as is at $1,800.00 a month pending construction project; motion carried unanimously.


Public Comments
Mr. Hollabaugh would like to see a more detailed budget.

Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 am on a motion by Vice Chairman Phillips and seconded by Supervisor Weigand, motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted

Kimberly Beard
Secretary/Treasurer



